SONOMA, CA - As of March 17, 2015, COLT Studio
Group and BoundJocks websites will be available for promotion through a
new affiliate program, COLTcash.com.

Affiliates who are promoting these sites are encouraged to create a new
affiliate account at COLTcash.com in order to get new linking codes and
promotional material forCOLTstudiogroup.com and BoundJocks.com.

As of March 17, 2015 any existing linking codes or hosted affiliate tools that
were generated by Buddy Profits affiliate program will be redirected
to MaleXCinema.com.

Rebills from sales made through Buddy Profits prior to March 17, 2015 will
continue to be paid by Buddy Profits indefinitely. Existing users of both sites
will continue to have access to the members’ area of the new sites and will
continue to rebill until such time as they cancel their membership.

Historical traffic and sales data prior to March 17, 2015 will be available
through your affiliate account at BuddyProfits.com.

If you have any questions, you can contact us at
PR@COLTstudiogroup.com.




